
Asynchronous Friday Information for Students and Parents 

Dates:  February 5th, 19th, and 26th  
 March 5th, 19th, and 26th 
 
Note:  February 12th is a Teacher Workday/ Student Holiday and will not be an Asynchronous Friday. 
 March 12th is a Teacher Workday/ Student Holiday and will not be an Asynchronous Friday. 
 
Westside High School will have designated Fridays in February and March where all students receive 

instructional opportunities asynchronously with the opportunity to access independent learning tasks, 

grade recovery, extended learning from the weeks previous learning, or other resources so that 

students can remediate, make up, accelerate, and continue the learning from subject material taught. 

During asynchronous Friday’s, students are expected to complete school work that is assigned to each 

teacher.  Each teacher will have office hours that students can login to Canvas to connect with them live.  

The hours that departments are available on asynchronous Friday’s are below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At any point in the school day that a need comes up, even if it is outside of office hours above, please do 

not hesitate to contact your teacher at Westside through email or contact the school.  Teachers are at 

school during regular hours, so please email or call them if a need comes up. 

We also invite you to participate in FEV tutoring that is a resource that the district has provided.  You 

can access information to FEV tutoring here: http://www.rcboe.org/Page/60670 
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